
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

            

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 15th  July 2016 

istening  xcellence  ttitude  espect  egotiate  njoy   esponsible   upport 

Our Value of the Month for July is Friendship.   

How do we show our friends that we care?  The children are exploring ‘how’ they can be a good friend through respect, trust, listening, co-

operation, compromise and showing loyalty.  It is vital that the children have a strong knowledge of the qualities and values that help to create 

lasting friendships, and healthy relationships.  The value of Friendship links to the British Values of Tolerance, Mutual Respect and Individual 

Liberty, which are an integral part of friendships. 

Mrs Stylli, PSHE and Values Co-ordinator 

These pupils modelled the value of politeness & manners this week; Aiyana 1T, Amelia 1K, Efe 1A, Aariz 2Ru, Anish 2Ri, Letisia 2A, 

Aline-Amour 3F, Jazmine 3G, Kyra 3N,Aiden 4L, Amy 4H, Louisette 4F, Emily 5L, Irmak 5S, Kai 6H, Suzie 6T, Lendris 6B 

 

 

Attendance this week 
 

 

1A 92.41%  2A 87.24%        3F 97.24%       4F 92.00%          5L 96.99%      6B 86.79% 

1K 98.21% 2Ri 95.17%       3G 96.33%       4H 98.97%          5S 92.33%      6H 91.48% 

1T 92.41% 2Ru 93.21%     3N 95.17%       4L 97.00%         6T 87.24% 
  

Well done to 1K & 4H for best attendance this week. 
Overall attendance since September: 95.11% 

 

As you know at Prince of Wales School reading for pleasure is very important.  So over the summer holidays  

encourage your child to take part in . It combines FREE access to books 

with fun  and creative activities, helping children to discover new authors and to explore a wide range of different types of  

books and ways of reading. 

 

How the Challenge works: 

• Children sign up at their local library and receive The Big Friendly Read collector folder 

• Children borrow and read at least six library books of their own choice during the summer, collecting special cards to complete their 

folder and rewards along the way 

• Library staff are on hand to advise and run family-friendly activities 

• Children who complete the Summer Reading Challenge are presented with a certificate and a medal 

•  

To find out more visit the website:  www.bigfriendlyread.org.uk   

 

 

Come on and join in! 

It's FUN! 

It's FREE! 

It's LOCAL! 



 
 

 

  

            

   

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

    

     

 

Dates for your diary        Value for July: friendship  

                                             
Friday 22nd July   Early Learners Fun Afternoon 3pm – 6pm 

Friday 22nd July   School breaks up for summer break at 1:30pm 

Thurs, Fri 1st and 2nd Sept 

Monday 5th September 

24th-28th October 

Monday 31st October  

Tuesday 1st November 

  Staff Inset – school closed 

  Start of school year ‘16/’17 

 Half Term Break 

 Staff Inset – school closed 

 Start Autumn 2 term 

On Thursday 14th July , Years 3, 4 and 5 took part in a Bastille Day celebration.  The children participated  

in a shopping experience speaking in French and using Euros to purchase drinks and snacks. 

    They also learnt about the origins of Bastille Day and completed a quiz in groups giving them a unique  

   experience of a different culture and history.  

Here are some comments from Year 5 pupils: 

"The croissants were delicious and we learnt facts about France." - Darnell and J'Adore (5L) 

"We learnt how to ask for different types of food and drink in French." - Hunnie and Shakiah (5L) 

Our Year 6 monitors worked really hard all day helping all the children to complete their phrases and quizzes correctly. 

Many thanks to Lana, Abigail, Destiny, Hannah and Zayvier! 

It was a great day and we look forward to a repeat next year! 

 

Mrs Gilfillian, Mrs Frith and Mr Roughan 

 

Best Class out of Class this week:  

1K 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music concert 

An appreciative audience listened to a lovely 

performance of violins and violas.  Year 5 sang to the 

accompaniment of violins – it was wonderful! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 

PLEASE ENSURE WE HAVE YOUR 

EMAIL ADDRESS IN ORDER FOR 

YOU TO RECEIVE OUR 

NEWSLETTER AND OTHER 

COMUNICATIONS FROM 

SEPTEMBER. 

Well done to Kagan in 

Year 6, who played 

the pieces: Hampton 
Court and House of 

the Rising Sun on the 

violin at the start and 

end of this week’s 

Achievement 

Assembly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inclusive Sports Festival 

Some KS2 children had the opportunity to take 

part in an Inclusive Sports Festival at Edmonton 

Cricket Club on Tuesday 12th July. The children 

were able to take part in football, tag rugby, 

cricket, squash and lots more activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Jamie-Louise in 

Year 6, for winning a number of 

awards with her Cheerleading 

Team Fame All-Stars – Limelights. 

These include: 1st place 

International competition in Paris, 

5th at JamFest Europe in Liverpool,  

1st in Nationals in Stratford and 

also 1st In international in 

Bournemouth. She will now move 

to the senior group – good luck! 

 


